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Bill Type and Number: 2021-267 

 

Introducer/Sponsor(s): Council Member Carlucci 

 

Date of Introduction: April 27, 2021 

 

Committee(s) of Reference: R 

 

Date of Analysis: April 28, 2021 

 

Type of Action: Resolution  

 

Bill Summary: This resolution is a request to the Florida Legislature to designate a portion of Interstate 95 as the 

Warren Alvarez Memorial Bridge. Emergency passage is requested so the resolution can be transmitted to the 

Florida Legislature for consideration prior to the end of the current legislative session.  

 

Background Information: Former Jacksonville City Council member, the late Warren Alvarez, was a native and 

lifelong resident of Jacksonville’s Northside. Mr. Alvarez served in leadership roles on countless boards, 

commissions and organizations and was a tenacious advocate for the needs of his constituents. While a council 

member Mr. Alvarez worked diligently to have I-95 widened as it went over the Trout River Bridge, and as such 

it is fitting to honor his lifetime of public service by designating that portion of Interstate 95 as the Warren 

Alvarez Memorial Bridge. 

 

Policy Impact Area: Interstate 95 - Warren Alvarez Memorial Bridge 

 

Fiscal Impact: Undetermined costs for signage 

 

Analyst: Hampsey 

 

 
 


